St. Placid's Seheel and College

Patherghata, Chattogram-4000
December 18, 2019 SPSC-1/2019
Dear/ Respected Parents, .
it is our great privilege and immense joy that we have passed one year by the grace of Almighty in all our term exams and midterm
exams as weli. Obviously it is observed that our students are grewing in academically, physically and mentally. As St. Placid’s family all
the parents, Teachers and Staffs worked very hard to fulfill our all activities successfully and that is our great achievement. Special
thanks and gratitude to all the Teachers, Parents and Staff. | do hope that our students will bring brilliant and successful result in the
public examination.

My dear and beioved students,

Gold coins are liked by all as you are Gold coins for me and to the whole nations throughout the world. The rules and
regulations you have been maintaining in the Campus you will have to have make your effort in the near future. Those who
actively participate in all extra-curricular activities you wiil be benetited obviously. You know that our gate closes at 7: 50 for
the Assembly. You have to be punctual and in time in the Campus. There is a little option those who will unexpectediy late,
the gate will get open at 8:05 for the late comers and late fees are already increased. | congratulate you all those who succeeded
in the examinations and have been promoted to the next class. | fee! extremely sorry for those who have failed. You study hard from the
beginning of the next year and be disciplined. Please do not come to me after receiving your results because we will not entertain
your request for promotion. | do want and hope that our Campus should be neat and clean and all boys should use bins kept
in the Schoeol premises. Our Students have to nurture moral values and respect all the elders and love the juniors. The vase
are kept in the yard you have to take care every day to get more oxygen and keep the Campus healthy.

Our Students have use electric devise moderately. You are oblige to give up all bad company with outsiders and encouraged
not to mingle with juveniles.

Students you are blessed because you have been getting ICT Labs, Physics Lab, Chemistry Lab, Biclogy Lab, School and
College Library and good sports ground which are_very healthy to help you to prepare yourselves for mankind. Be obedient
and faithful with yourselves first then others.

Dear/ Respected Parents, -

We wiil resume our school on Sunday, January 5, 2020. You know that our gate close at 7: 50 for the Assembly. You have to
be punctual and in time in the Campus. There is a little option those who will unexpectedly late, the gate will get open at 8:05
for the late comers and late fees already increased. According to the rules of the school, ali students will come to school in time
regularly with full school uniform. We do not want that students will be late and irreguiar in school without any good reason. If any
student remains absent from schooi without any good reasons he will have to pay a fine of TK. 50/- (Fifty) for each day absent in
school. If you want your son to continue his education here in $t. Placid's School & College he must abide by the rules and
regulations of the school. | would like to remind you that the aims and objectives of running St. Placid's School & College is not
merely to prepare the students to achieve GPA 5 in the public examinations but our priority is to impart holistic formation to make them
assets for the country and to make them good citizens. Now if you feel that you and your son are unable to respect and foilow the rules
and discipline of this school then | will earnestly request you to withdraw your son from this school. For the welibeing of the students
and for the school we will be very strict regarding school discipline, if needed we will give transfer certificate (T.C) to the disobedient
students. If you want to withdraw your son from this school, take T.C. by December 22, 2015 paying only the T.C. fee. The
school office will remain closed from December 23, 2018 to December 31% 2019. If you come for T.C. in January 2020 you will have to
pay all other fees etc.

We want to keep a healthy environment in the school premises for proper education for the students so we will not want any guardians
to come to the scheol premises without any good reason and disturb the office staff members, Vice Principal and Principal. | want to
request you all once again not to enter in the school premises unnecessarily and disturb holding the assembly in time. Please
do not bring your motor car and motor cycle inside the school premises before or after school. You are suggested to keep your
motor car and motor cycle in the football field. | hope all will get text books provided by the Government. We will start distributing the
books from the first day of school in January. We do not enicourage private tuition especiaily from our school teachers.

Student’s monthiy tuition fees will be TK. 1200/- {(One thousand and Two hundred TK. Only) from January 2020.
All are cordially requested to come to pay the Session fees for new class according to the following schedule (8:00-11:30AM). Please
bring the report card with you.

Sl Date Day Class Section(s) Amount Timetable

1 17-12-2019 Tuesday &V A, B, C,D 3.000/- 8:00-11:30 AM
2 18-12-20189 Wednesday V&IX A B CD 3,000/- 8:00-11:30 AM
3 19-12-2019 Thursday VI & Vil A B C D 3,000/ 8:00-11:30 AM
4 21-12-2019 Saturday & Vil A B C.D 3,000/- 8:00-11:30 AM
5 22-12-2019 Sunday X A B, C.D 3,000/- 8:00-11:30 AM

Respected/ Dear Parents
I am grateful to you for your sincere moral support. | am sure you will continue deing the same for the bright future for your son(s). !
wish you all A Merry Christmas and A Prosperous Happy New Year-2020.
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Bro. Subrata Leo Rozario, csc
Principali



